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Eric Cooper

From: guy violas <guyviolas@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2020 2:22 PM
To: ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org
Cc: Peter Heintzelman; Marie builder
Subject: Lot Coverage Variance 3312 Fallbrook Park

Mr Cooper, 
 
We strongly support granting Lot Coverage Variance for 3312 Fallbrook Park as presented to you by Architecture, Peter 
Heintzelman. 
 
Guy and Shari Violas 
3320 Fallbrook Park, Canandaigua, NY 14424 
 
Best,  
Guy Violas 
818-516-0011 
--  
Guy Violas 
Owner 
Nolan's On Canandaigua Lake 


